
TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

PROCUREMENT OF SERVER HARDWARE FOR EXCHANGE 
INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE   

 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed 
in NBP’s website (Ref: NT-03/25/2021-2) and PPRA’s website (Ref: 
TS447010E) be treated as cancelled.  This advertisement is available on NBP 
and PPRA websites. 
 
http://www.nbp.com.pk 
http://www.ppra.org.pk 
 
 
 
 
Divisional Head, 
Procurement Division   
Logistics Communications & Marketing Group, 
National Bank of Pakistan,  
3rd Floor, NBP, Head Office, Karachi.  
Ph. # 021-99220331 PABX # 99212100-50 (50 Lines) Ext 2647 & 2435  
        

 
 


